Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting Minutes

February 14, 2011

In Attendance: Brand, Byrnes, Cerny, Chesterfield, Eisner, Kessinger, Kline, 

    Tippett, Tribbey

Under Discussion:


1. Cypress Village house checks that have been done previously by off-duty officers: If for-sale sign in front of home discontinue check, if no ending date is given, we need to decide when to stop checks.

2. If involved in an accident while driving the Crime Watch vehicle, drivers must report incident to both the Sheriff’s Dept and Richard Byrnes. Car was involved in an accident and driver followed the correct protocol; however, it took almost a week for another driver to notice the damage and report it to the President.

3. The hand-held radio was found in the pouch behind the driver’s seat.

4. March schedule needed ASAP as President Byrnes will be away from Feb 27- March 5.

5. The Sheriff’s Dept is sponsoring a three day training op at the Plantation on 2/23, 2/24/, and 2/25. The sessions on 2/24 are free to Crime Watch volunteers.

      Respectfully submitted,

      Michele Eisner, secretary

